## Wiltshire Council Standards Committee Politically Restricted Post Exemption Application

Please provide as much information as possible to enable the Standards Committee to determine your application. You should refer to the guidance notes before completing your application. You will be notified when the Standards Committee will consider your application, and you may attend the consideration meeting and make representations. However, it is essential that you provide as much information as possible at this stage of the procedure.

Your name:
Job title:
Department/Section/Team
Telephone number and e-mail address
If you are making this application because you wish to stand for election please state the date of the election and the closing date for candidates' nominations).
please state the date of the election and the closing date for candidates'
please state the date of the election and the closing date for candidates' nominations).  If you are making this application because you have been offered a post with Wiltshire Council and are not able to accept the offer until this
please state the date of the election and the closing date for candidates' nominations).  If you are making this application because you have been offered a post with Wiltshire Council and are not able to accept the offer until this application has been determined, please let us know below.

Please set out the grounds on which you believe your post should be exempt from political restriction (if necessary, continue on a separate sheet). The only grounds for exemption are that the criteria have been wrongly applied to your post and that you do not regularly advise council committees or brief the media on behalf of the authority. Please bear in mind that if you do not carry out this functions and your post has been evaluated on the basis that you do so, your manager may be required to submit your job for re-evaluation based upon the functions actually carried out.

Please remember to attach a full copy of your job description. Your request cannot be considered without it.

## Dated

Please send you completed form to the Monitoring Officer by post or e-mail (nina.wilton@wiltshire.gov.uk)

Your request will be considered by the Standards Committee at the earliest opportunity. You will receive written notification of their decision.

If you wish to have advice on the assessment criteria please contact the Head of Governance – nina.wilton@wiltshire.gov.uk